

7th November 2023

HISN Christmas Performances 2023

Dear Parents/Carers.

We are delighted to be able to write to you all with our plan for Christmas Performances at HISN. In order for our Christmas performances to run as smoothly as possible for our children and following the positive feedback from parents, we have organised the performances in a similar way to previous years.

Each year group will be split so that we can accommodate **two guests per child** in the hall to watch the performances. There will be a signing in sheet before entering the hall to ensure a maximum of two adults per child.

We will be filming the dress rehearsals and will make these available via Tapestry for EYFS and the home support site for KS1 which can be accessed from the school website. Please complete the eform if you DO NOT want your child to be filmed at the dress rehearsal. Please complete by Wednesday 29th November. If you do not complete the eform we will assume you are happy for your child to be filmed in the dress rehearsal.

Please see below for the performance dates and times.

Performance Date	Performance time	Classes
Tuesday 12th December	9.15-10am	2J & 2MC
Tuesday 12th December	10.30-11.15am	2H & 2C
Wednesday 13th December	9.15-10am	1C & 1Y
Wednesday 13th December	10.30-11.15am	1D & 1B
Thursday 14 th December	9.15-10am	RP & RF
Thursday 14 th December	10.30-11.15am	RC & RK
Friday 15 th December	10.30-11am	Nursery AM
Friday 15 th December	2.30-3pm	Nursery PM

Please make every effort <u>not to bring younger siblings</u>, space is limited and we want to reduce numbers as well as being **unable to admit pushchairs into the hall**. Any siblings who do attend will need to sit on an adult knee and remain quiet so they do not put the performers off. If a sibling does become noisy you will need to take them out of the hall.

We understand that the performances are a very special time for both children and families. We are happy for photographs to be taken before and after the performances and would ask that you only use images of your child on social media.

I am sure that you will enjoy the performances this year and we look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Claire Cook Head of School